
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 15th October 2021 

What we have been learning this week…. 

This week is eco week so we have adapted some of our lessons to incorporate the topic 
“plastic in the ocean”. 

· Topic – In Topic this week we had lots of fun learning about the dangers of plastic in the 
ocean and created posters to make people aware of ways to help the environment. 

· Art - This week in art we made sea creatures out of plastic bottles. We reused plastic bot-
tles and created them into beautiful sea life. We now know the benefits of recycling and 
reusing plastic. 

· English– This week in English we used our great writing skills to rewrite the story of “After the 
fall” in our own words with a beginning, middle and end. 

· Maths– It’s all about number bonds this week. We have been 
learning about our number bonds to 10 using different re-
sources such as numicon and counters. 

· RE—This week we learnt about the story of Rama and Sita 
and why it is important to Hindus. 

Just a few reminders… 

· Library day for year 1 is Monday. 

· PE days for year 1 are Monday and Tuesday 

Dates to remember:  

· Thursday 21st October—Animals workshop in school  

· Monday 1st November—Polar express launch slippers to school ( more detail in next weeks newsletter) 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Thank you—Miss Cano and Mrs Mouncey-Jaggers 

 

Home Learning 

· Daily Reading– please try to read once a day at home. 

· Phonics homework—Teams is now up and running Phonics homework will be uploaded weekly with all 
the sounds for the week. Please complete any tasks that need to be written in your small blue homework 
books. 

· Weekly mathseed lesson  
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